
1000 CONNECTICUT AVE. * WASHINGTON, D. C. 

February 22, 1945 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 

A lbuquerque, N. Max. 

Dear sir: 
This is to confirm your report of the reception of 

W W D C on February 7, 1945 and also to thank you for your informative 

letter. 

The matter of station identification is especially interesting 

as our department has been insisting on better identification and we 

will use your letter to prove our case. 

Thank you very much and good D -. 

Bob Shaffer, 

Technical Supervisor. 
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